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September 2023 
 
 
Dear Sponsor, 
 
The mission of Operation Santa Claus (OSC) is to provide holiday joy to New Hampshire’s disadvantaged 
youth. These children’s lives are uncertain; they have limited resources and little support. Yet, we believe  
that no matter their circumstance, a child’s dream should come true at least once a year. 
 
While this non-profit charity began in 1960 and is known across the state as OSC, times have changed, and  
we have realized that we can’t do this alone. 
 
We need your help to accomplish our mission, and that’s why we’d like you to consider becoming a part of 
the OSC family by donating to our yearly campaign. Financial help from businesses like yours enables us to 
provide these children with something special during a time that should be magical but, instead, is often 
stressful and sad.  
 
We rely heavily on donations and sponsorships. Many businesses, State Agencies, and individuals sponsor 
children by purchasing gifts based on each child’s needs. OSC collaborates with the Department of Health 
and Human Services (DHHS) and DHHS Social Workers to identify the children and families that need extra 
assistance during the holidays. 
 
Here’s How Can You Help? 
 

 Sponsor a Child\Children:  A sponsor commits to spending a minimum of $75 on each child (new  
items only). A sponsor fills out a request form, and they are then matched with a child in need.  
Sponsor forms can be found at www.operationsantanh.org. 
 

 Donations- Corporate or Individual:  We accept contributions/donations of any amount. Our donor 
page is on our website as well. If you can donate a gift card\certificate for items or services to be  
used as part of our fundraising efforts, they can be mailed to Operation Santa Claus, 207 North Main 
Street, Concord, NH 03301. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. I’d be happy to provide you with additional 
information about how you can support or get involved with OSC today. 
 
Generosity like yours is always appreciated by us, the families, and especially the children.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Phillip Burt 
Committee Chair  
 


